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建設産業情報（最近の動向） 
 
 
在外公館名   在ドバイ総        
 
記入日   2016 年 5 月 16 日     
 
 
１．現地の建設工事に係る経済情報 
資料名：MEED  

URL：http://www.meed.com/countries/uae/ 

 
 
２．建設業制度、入札契約制度の改正動向  
該当なし。 

 
３．報道情報 
 タイトル、概要 日付/掲載紙 添付 
1 The tower designed by Spain’s Santiago Calatrava 

that will be the centre piece of Dubai Creek 
Harbour will be taller than Burj Khalifa. Emaar 
Properties’ chairman said the building will cost 
around $1 billion to construct and will be 
completed in time for Expo 2020.  

May 2016 
Meed 

あり/なし 

2 Roads & Transport Authority (RTA) is preparing to 
issue requests for proposals to update the 
emirate’s transit study. Expected to take about 
nine months to complete, the study will look at 
updating and modifying the RTA’s proposed future 
metro lines and other public transport networks 
such as the tram. The latest 2030 master plan 
includes railway network stretching across 421 km 
and featuring with 197 stations. 

May 2016 
Meed 

あり/なし 

3 Roads & Transport Authority (RTA) has 
shortlisted two bidders for the contract to design 
and build the metro link connecting the Expo 2020 
site. It is understood outstanding technical queries 

May 2016 
Meed 

あり/なし 
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will be answered over the next few weeks 

4 Emaar Properties has awarded Lebanon’s Arabian 
Construction Company (ACC) the estimated 
Dh.800 million contract to build the Boulevard 
Point tower in its Downtown district in Dubai. 

May 2016 
Meed 

あり/なし 

5 Dubai Islamic Bank has awarded a $ 187 million 
deal to the local Engineering Contracting 
Company for construction work on its Badr project 
in the emirate.  

May 2016 
Meed 

あり/なし 

 
４．その他我が国建設業界にとって参考となりうる最近の動向（報道情報以外） 
該当なし。 

 












